
Press release: Institute Chief
Executive announcement

The Institute for Apprenticeships (the Institute) has today announced that
Sir Gerry Berragan has been appointed as the new Chief Executive of the
Institute and will take up the post from 27 November.

The Institute for Apprenticeships (the Institute) has today announced that
Sir Gerry Berragan has been appointed as the new Chief Executive of the
Institute and will take up the post from 27 November. The Institute is a
crown, non-departmental public body, sponsored by the Department of Education
(DfE). The Institute ensures high-quality apprenticeship standards and
advises government on funding for each standard. Sir Gerry will replace Peter
Lauener, the current Chief Executive, who has held the post since the launch
of the Institute on 1 April 2017. Sir Gerry has been involved in leadership
and training for 36 years, throughout his Army career, giving him experience
of running big, complex organisations, consisting of both military people and
civil servants. He led the army’s training provision which had 13,000 people
on an apprenticeship at any one time – making the army the largest
apprenticeships provider in the country.

Antony Jenkins, Chair of the Institute for Apprenticeships said:

As a member of the Institute’s Board Sir Gerry has already been
instrumental in the set–up of the organisation and in developing
its strategy and values so that it can deliver to the high
expectations we and others set for the Institute. Sir Gerry has
extensive experience of leadership and management, as well as an in
depth knowledge of apprenticeships and the positive impact they can
have. I am very pleased to be able to appoint him and look forward
to working closely with him on the challenges ahead.

Rt. Hon Anne Milton MP, Minister of State for Apprenticeships and Skills,
Minister for Women said:

I’m delighted that Sir Gerry has been appointed. He will drive the
Institute to meet the challenges ahead, and I look forward to
working closely with him. Having met Sir Gerry, I know that he will
make sure that high quality apprenticeships, available for
everyone, will be at the heart of the Institute’s work.

Sir Gerry Berragan said:

I am honoured to have been appointed as Chief Executive of the
Institute for Apprenticeships. I was closely involved in delivering
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high quality apprenticeships during my Army career and I have been
an Institute Board member from the outset earlier this year, so I
understand the challenge. I look forward to working with employers
to deliver high quality apprenticeships to meet their needs, whilst
providing excellent opportunities for people and employers across
the country.

The Chief Executive is responsible for the leadership and day-to-day
management of the Institute. The Chief Executive is also Accounting Officer
for the Institute’s budget and is accountable to the DfE’s Principal
Accounting Officer, and to Parliament for the stewardship of these funds.


